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 Clare Melhuish COMMEM

AIL

2015/0020/P 27/01/2015  17:06:20 The proposed development will significantly obstruct the view from and light into Flats 34 and 35 of 

Highstone Mansions. We request more clarification on the relationship between the proposed 

development and flank wall of Highstone Mansions, which isn't shown in the drawings. In principle, we 

object to any further subdivision, over-development and over-occupation of the properties on Lyme 

Terrace and Royal College Street, incorporating external roof terrace spaces. This is causing increasing 

pressure on the immediate neighbourhood especially in terms of noise from parties on the outdoor 

spaces at all levels, including the back garden of the Cobb Gallery which is used regularly for private 

views.

44-45 Highstone 

Mansions

84 Camden Rd

Page 28 of 30


